
 

Next week… 
Monday 29th April  

Happy Little Signers 

9:30am-10:30am, KS2 

 

Tuesday 20th April  

Story Tent 2-3pm, KS2 

 

Wednesday 1st May 

Year 5 Swimming Lesson 

 

Thursday 2nd May  

KS2 Building Closed for 

Years 3-5 and Owl Class. 

Home Hub in KS1.  
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It’s been another super week at Darnhall. Today we wore orange 

for Limb Loss and Limb Difference Awareness Day. Thank 

you for all donations to LimbBo and for supporting A and Mr 

Lambert.  

This afternoon, Reception—Year 4 enjoyed The Selfish Giant 

Performance. Thank you for your contributions, we really appre-

ciate your support in helping us to give the children these fabu-

lous educational experiences which they all thoroughly enjoy.  

Our Summer Term  After School Clubs start next week, please 

book these on ParentPay. The cut off is 8am Monday.  



School lunches  

Please pre-order 

lunches for the week 

in advance on 

ParentPay.  

 

A big well done to this 

week’s attendance winners  

Butterfly Class 

Who have won with 98.4%    

attendance this week.  

They have been rewarded 

with 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play.   

Contact details  

Please update the office if 

you change your phone 

number, home address or 

emergency contacts.  

 

Please where possible 

can routine health                 

appointments such as 

dental check ups or      

routine optician             

appointments be made 

out of school hours. We 

have seen a recent an     

increase in the amount 

of appointments made      

during school time.  



 

We are so proud to say we 

were nominated at the     

Cheshire West and       

Chester nominee for the 

HAF Awards 2024! Such an 

achievement! We continue to 

work hard to ensure we put 

on school  holiday provisions 

and  exciting family days out. 

Thanks to our Associate 

Governor Matthew who 

works so hard as a volunteer 

applying for funding.  

 

Darnhall Village Hall are 

looking for Rose Queens 

and attendees from other 

villages and towns to       

attend the  

Darnhall Show  

on Sunday 7th July. 

Please  contact Angela 

Hancock for more            

information 

anghank1264@gmail.com 










